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The GA-502 Fulton County Continuum of Care Board has concluded the local application 

process under the FY2021 US Department of Housing and Urban Development’s Notice of 

Funding Opportunity program competition.  The process resulted in the approval to submit the 

FY 2022 NOFO on behalf of the GA-502 Fulton County Continuum of Care Board to fund 10 

projects for $2,587,148.00 

1. Renewals: $2,587,148.00 

2. Planning: $77,614.00 

For information and review, please see the links below for the following: 

• Priority Listing 

• Ranking and Review Process 

 


